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18th Avenue NE Project 
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the proposed layout of the 18th Ave NE corridor 
with further recommendations. We particularly appreciate the removal of the free right turn at 
Johnson Street and 18th Ave, closing the sidewalk and trail gaps, squaring the intersection at 
Stinson Boulevard, and reducing crossing distances throughout the corridor. We recommend a 
bumpout at the northeast corner of 18th Ave and Johnson Street and 10-foot lane widths 
throughout the corridor. 


